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The project has a dedicated 
website, please scan the 

above QR code to be taken 
to the project website or 
use the following URL:

https://bit.ly/3wJ2qGL

Upcoming works

Following the successful completion of the cable duct installation 
works that were being carried out on the A827 and Glen Lochay 
Road at the North of the village over the summer both sections of 
road have now been fully reinstated.  

We have also completed all of the remaining cable ducting and the 
installation, jointing and testing of each of the four new cable circuits 
with three of them now energised and in service. Works to install 
all the new electrical plant and equipment in Killin substation have 
made good progress and are nearing completion.

After a short delay surrounding outages, 
the final power circuit is now scheduled for 
energisation in December 2022. 

As well as the final circuit energisation, quarter 
4 of 2022 will see the commencement of
works to remove the overhead line towers 
and access tracks with final reinstatement 
and site demobilisation by the end of 
Quarter 1 of 2023.

Progress on site

Construction works continue on SSEN Transmission’s Killin VISTA 
project which will see a total of 7.8km of overhead line removed, 
including 32 steel lattice towers, between Killin substation and Lix Toll.

Safety is always our first priority at SSEN Transmission and with this
 in mind, we ask that you please remain vigilant of signage or direction 
around the construction works and do not enter our working areas. 
Users of the access tracks are asked to obey signage and are reminded 
that large vehicles and construction traffic are also using the tracks.
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If you have any questions, please do not hesitate 
to contact the Community Liaison Manager:

Festive period

Site closure dates for the festive period will be:

23rd December 2022 – 3rd January 2023

Although the site will be closed for all construction 
workers during this period, security will remain in 
place.


